
October 1, 2022
Annual Dues Become

Payable

December 1, 2022
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

April 2022 Newsletter

Division 14 

Calendar Of Events

October 15 (tentative), 2022 
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 7-11
(Tentative), 2022
Key Club Week

February 1, 2023
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended

About myself

Contact Me: 

@ktkey_div14

Tim's Times

timothy@ktkey.org

My name is Tim Marsh and I am your new
Division 14 Lieutenant Governor. I attend

South Warren High School and am excited to
be your LTG for 22-23!



D i s t r i c t  C o n v e n t i o n  R e c a p

Excited for the year 

Photos from DCON

DCON (District Convention) 2022 was held

from March 18-20, 2022 in Franklin,

Tennessee. The convention theme celebrated

superheroes of service. Our convention had a

200+ member attendance districtwide and

everybody had a wonderful time. For

information about award winners and other

DCON information, please go to ktkey.org!

I am very excited for the 2022-23 Key Club year. One of my

top priorities this year are to reactivate and charter new

clubs in our division. I'm also passionate about bringing back

divisional council meetings and service projects. Above all

aforementioned, I plan to work on improving

communication from the district to the clubs in our division.

Please feel free to contact me anytime throughout the year!



Club Contacts

In order for me to keep my

communication and records up to

date, I need to have your new club

officer contacts. As soon as you have

elected new officers, please send their

contact information to me through my

email!

ICON 

ICON (International Convention) registration is now open

and available! This year, ICON is being held in Washington

D.C. from July 5-12, 2022. The K-T District will be offering a

tour to the convention. This is an excellent opportunity for

you all to enjoy the convention and Washington D.C. as a

group! Information regarding ICON will be posted on the

district website (ktkey.org) very soon!


